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Good evening,
 My name is Alison Wallace. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to speak with 
you tonight.
Too often, school boards hear only concerns from parents. Tonight, I want to share 
something different — a story of hope and growth.
My son, Carlton, has Dyslexia. School has always been a challenge for him — 
academically, emotionally, and socially. But this past September, he began attending 
the afternoon session of the Diesel Technology program at CWCIT. And I can say 
with complete sincerity: it has changed his life.
This program has given Carlton more than just hands-on experience and a valuable 
skill he can take into the workforce. It has given him confidence. It has given him 
purpose.
In November 2024, I attended something I had never experienced before: a positive 
parent-teacher conference. For the first time, I sat in a room and listened as an 
educator praised my son — not just for his effort, but for his progress.
Since joining the program, I’ve watched Carlton grow — not only academically, but 
socially. He walks with confidence. He believes in himself. That’s a gift no parent can
ever repay.
I want to personally thank Mr. Jason Tyler and Mr. Elmer Farren for taking the time 
to truly see my son — for recognizing his strengths, encouraging him, and teaching 
him skills he’ll carry for life.
That’s why I’m here tonight to urge you: please consider opening the CWCIT 
program to Sophomores. Students like Carlton deserve the chance to feel successful 
earlier in their high school journey. It could make all the difference — not just in their
education, but in keeping them engaged in our public schools and hopeful about their 
future.
Thank you,
Alison Wallace, MSEd.
Milbridge, Maine


